
 
             

        
 
  Working in Partnership with Parents and Carers   

 
Key Stage 2 Teacher Vacancies (1 x Upper Key Stage 2 Post and 1 x Lower Key 

Stage 2 Post) - temporary for one year (September 2022 – August 2023) 

 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in these posts.  For further information about our school and the positions 
advertised, please see the documents attached which include a job description and person specification, 
application form and information about the school.  You might also like to have a look at our Website and 
Facebook page, which will give you an insight into life in our school. 
 
For the past two years, All Saints Primary School has worked alongside another local school – Armitage C.E. 
Primary School. We are now in the consultation process to formalise a Federation between the two schools 
and, once this is confirmed, will provide exciting opportunities for successful candidates to work as part of 
an already established team across the two schools. Such opportunities will include shared PPA with two 
other year group teachers, the chance to engage in professional development with experienced 
practitioners across both schools and greater development prospects in the future. Although these roles will 
be based at All Saints for the Academic Year 2022-2023, there is likely to be an opportunity/expectation that 
staff joining us could be invited to work at either school depending on future school and individual 
candidate circumstances.  
 
As part of the interview process, shortlisted candidates will be expected to deliver a 30-minute Literacy or 
Numeracy lesson to a class of Key Stage Two children. Successful lesson observations will be followed by an 
interview on the same day. Further details of this will be provided to shortlisted candidates nearer the time. 
 
If you would like any further information prior to applying for this post, please feel free to contact me via 
email (b.scott@armitage.manchester.sch.uk). There will also be the opportunity to visit our school for a tour 
on Wednesday 18th May. If you’d like to be a part of this tour, please email me to confirm your attendance 
by Tuesday 17th May. 
 
Tour of the School: Wednesday 18th May at 4pm 
Closing Date: Thursday 19th May at 9am 
Shortlisting: Thursday 19th May 
Lesson Observation Date: Tuesday 24th May 
Interview Date: Tuesday 24th May 
 
We look forward to receiving your application for this role. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Ben Scott 
Acting Deputy Headteacher (Armitage Primary School) 
 
 

All Saints Primary School 
Belle Vue Street 
Gorton 
Manchester  
M12 5PW 
Telephone: (0161) 223-9325 
Fax: (0161) 231-5838 
Interim Headteacher Mrs G Stubbs 
Interim Deputy Headteacher Miss S Proffitt 
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